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February AWSC 2021 Report     

Hello Panel 61 members, 

 

District 10 members are doing their very best to keep the Al-Anon program 

moving forward through this pandemic. We are survivors, and understand the 

importance of a strong program at all times. 

District 10 has 25 meetings, 3 of which are Spanish speaking. Our district 

also has 3 Alateen groups.  The three Spanish Groups are meeting via 

Zoom or Conference call.  Sixteen Groups are meeting via Zoom, four of 

which are hybrid and one in person only. 

District 10 is staying with the same policies and procedures from past 

panels. A business meeting is held on the odd months starting in 

January.  A workshop is held on the even months. The business meeting 

at this time is hybrid, the workshop procedure is left up to the member 

or group hosting the workshop.                                                                   

We held elections at the end of last year, since we had some open 

positions, the elections were held again at our first District meeting in 

January. Our District has two Panel positions open at this time, and five 

Chair positions open.  The members holding new positions were asked 

to share a little on what their goal was for Panel 61, besides having fun. 

 

We are looking forward to “Talking to each other, Reasoning things out, 

and we intend to Keep it simple.” 

 

Susan T 

DR10-61@AFGArea9.org 

Nancy C 

DISL10-61@AFGArea9.org  
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